
Mission Statement December 17, 2021

OUR MISSION is to provide the highest quality academic and faith formation program where each

student develops spiritually, intellectually, and socially. Rooted in the person of Jesus Christ and in the

Catholic tradition, we strive to prepare our students to live a faith-filled life.

_____________________________________________________________________________

Calendar Updates

Sunday, December 19 Fourth Sunday of Advent

Tuesday, December 21 8:30 am Mass and Adoration

Wednesday, December 22 Early Dismissal 11:30 am-All School Christmas Trivia

Red and Green Dress Down Day (Out of Uniform Rules Below)

Tuesday, January 4 Classes Resume

Friday, January 14 Early Dismissal 11:30 am/ End of 2nd Quarter

Monday, January 17 No School/ Martin Luther King Jr. Day

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Thank you to the Holy Cross Parent Association for the wonderful Panera lunch they provided to our

faculty. We appreciate all the love and support we experience from our HCA community.

Advent:

Fourth Sunday of Advent: Awaiting the Arrival of the Christ Child

Who Fulfills Every Hope-Gaudete! REJOICE!

“For God so loved the world, that He gave His only begotten Son, that

whosoever believeth in Him should not perish, but have everlasting life.”

Out of Uniform Day/Birthday Guidelines (p. 35 Parent and Student Handbook)

There are various days during the school year (birthdays, holidays) when the students are allowed to dress out of

uniform. We recognize the popularity of the current styles, but do please realize these may not be appropriate for

school, especially a Catholic school. (i.e. tight fitting tops and pants, short skirt lengths, strapless tops, cut off shorts,

midriff-baring tops, tight-fitting yoga pants, or pajama pants).

"Those that hope in the Lord will renew their strength" Isaiah 40



● Jeans are allowed but may not be faded or have holes; no hip huggers.

● Shorts with at least a 4 inch inseam may be worn from August through October 31st and the first day back from

spring break through the end of the school year.

● Tops/shirts should have sleeves and be able to be tucked in the jeans and slacks.

If the clothing worn by the student is considered inappropriate for school, the student will call their parents to bring a

change of clothing. This inconvenient and potentially embarrassing situation can be avoided by making sure that your

child is appropriately dressed on out-of-uniform days. If appropriate attire is not worn, the student will not be allowed

to participate in future out-of-uniform days.

On Friday the Middle School held one of its

big Tournaments!

"Those that hope in the Lord will renew their strength" Isaiah 40



STREAM Activities at Holy Cross

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Attachment:

TTEF 2021 Scholarship bulletin

St. Augustine Wellston Center Thank you letter.

"Those that hope in the Lord will renew their strength" Isaiah 40


